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International Blessed Family Convocation 
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Dear Blessed Families,  
  
We would like to inform you there is an International Blessed Family Convocation being 

held in Tokyo Japan on the 28th of May, this coming Saturday. The focus of the 

convocation is on international matchings. We apologise for the short notice, but it may 

just suit someone who is looking for an international (Japanese) match. 
  
If you are interested, please act quickly and inform Orlande Schenk at pmc@ 

esgd.org  until 26th of May if you want your child's profile to be displayed.  
  
The easiest way is to have or create a profile on www.bcmatching.org  Otherwise you 

can also send the profile directly to Orlande. 
  
Many thanks, 
  
David Hanna, 
European Blessed Family and Education Department 

 


